
Eco Warrior Team Meeting 

Wednesday 12th October 2022 

 

Used Book Sale 

Patch from Oak Class started the meeting by saying 

well done to the team for their first event of the year. 

The used book sale held last Friday raised over £100 for 

Karis Kids. Fearne said that is was brilliant that our 

library book sort out and sale resulted in children 

getting new books instead of throwing them away. 

Annie said children in Kampala could also buy new 

books for their school which was fantastic! 

Badges have arrived 

Mrs Gwilliam was pleased to tell us that the 

new badges had arrived so Eco-Warriors 

would have their badges presented in 

celebration Worship on Friday 

Saving energy 

We had a discussion about how we 

could save energy this term. Harriet 

said we could save money for the 

school and importantly save the 

planet at the same time as energy 



prices had gone up a lot recently. Gregory suggested 

putting up signs around the school reminding people to 

turn off lights when they leave a room, and only 

putting them on if needed. He added that if we could 

turn the heating down at school and at home by 1 or 2 

degrees we could help save the planet and save on 

energy costs. 

Waste Free Wednesday 

Olivia said that Waste Free Wednesday was a fantastic 

last term and that we need to encourage everyone in 

the school community to take part this year too! 

Everyone agreed to remind their class about Waste 

Free Wednesday. Mrs Gwilliam said The Eco Team 

could also send an email to parents to get them back 

on board too!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Litter Picking 

Fearne said the Eco Team needed to take more of a 

lead on litter picking around our school ground and 

maybe around Sparsholt if this was possible. Mrs 

Gwilliam said she would ask Mrs Hanrattty how we 

could get more involved. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Used School Uniform Table Eco Event 

Mrs Gwilliam asked us if the Eco Team could organise, 

advertise and run a used uniform table sale at the 

Apple Fest event. Parents and children could take 

items from the table for a small donation. This is a 

great way to be sustainable and avoid buying new, if at 

all possible. Everyone was very keen to help with this 

Eco Event to be held on Friday 21st October.  

 



 

 

 

 

 

Actions: 

 Notices about saving energy around school 

 Promote Waste Free Wednesdays in our 

community including email to parents 

 Talk to Mrs Hanratty about litter picking 

 Organise used uniform distribution at Apple Fest 

 

Minutes by Olivia and Patch 

 


